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Help Us Build

St. Joseph House

A GUESTHOUSE ON THE LITTLE BROTHERS’ PROPERTY

Community of the Lamb




He who enters by the door is the shepherd of the sheep.

JOHN 10:2

Once there was one little monastery,
after five years there were two.
Now in our beloved Kansas City
are many little brothers and sisters in blue.

Yet the "Village of the Lamb"
is not yet complete.
A guesthouse is waiting to be built
where Homer Avenue meets Boeke Street.

St. Joseph House:
a place to pray and find rest.
We are overjoyed to welcome our Shepherd, Archbishop Naumann,
as our first long-term guest.

How To Help
The construction will cost $375,000.
If each of our 3,750 friends receiving this letter gives $100,
our goal would be reached.

Send a donation by check to:
The Little Brothers of the Lamb
921 Homer Ave
Kansas City, KS 66101

Donations are tax-deductible.

Dear Friends,

Having turned 75 this past June, I am frequently asked:

"Where are you going to live, once Pope Francis accepts your
resignation and appoints your successor?"

After praying about this decision for some time, I shared with the
Little Sisters and Little Brothers of the Lamb, my hope to live in the
"Village of the Lamb” in Kansas City, Kansas. Gratefully, the Little
Sisters and Brothers were open and excited about this possibility.

St. Joseph House will match the style of the Little Monastery on the
Little Brothers' property.

Donations large and small will be gratefully accepted. I and the Little
Brothers and Little Sisters believe in the importance, beauty and power
of gifts like the Widow's Mite. It is our hope to begin construction as
early as possible in 2025 so that the St. Joseph House will be
completed before the Holy Father names my replacement.

I look forward to being able to participate in the beautiful prayer life of
the Community of the Lamb. I cannot imagine a better environment
to deepen my own life of prayer and strengthen my Faith in the
Lamb's Victory of Life.

Thanks for your friendship. Thanks for considering a donation to the
Little Brothers of the Lamb for St. Joseph House. Please pray that Our
Lord, His Mother and St. Joseph will bless this effort. I am counting
on my Patron, St. Joseph—Worker and Carpenter—to supervise this
project. May Jesus, Mary and Joseph bless you and your family during
this season of Thanksgiving.

Gratefully yours in Jesus, the Lord of Life,

Y e

ARCHBISHOP JOSEPH E NAUMANN



